

Photos contributed

by

Jennifer Kelner and

**Emily Codey** 

Completed space!

Our students are looking forward to laying down grass seed and planting perennials to make the space beautiful! They are so excited to be learning outside.





Teachers at MPE during a teambuilding staff meeting in our new outdoor classroom with Adam Baranker. Staff participated in a variety of activities that encouraged positive communication and fun! MPE staff learned instructional techniques and activities to use during classroom instruction to foster teambuilding and movement during lessons. — Dr. Emily Codey